
 

May 

2021 

Mayor’s Message 

Mayor Anna Marie Barclay 

 
Richmond Ave and Gibson Place have been repaved by Decca Paving with assistance from the Town of 
Bergen, Town of Byron, Village of Churchville, and our crew; thank you to all for a great job!  Road work 
will continue throughout the season as chip and seal work will be done on remaining village streets as 
funding allows.  Residents will be notified of a schedule.  
 
During the April board meetings, Casella was awarded a three year contract for refuse pick-up in the vil-
lage, and the 2021 General, Sewer, Electric, and BEEP budgets were approved. 
 
Welcome to Eric McGrain as the newest addition to our village staff.  Eric has taken the position of Motor 
Equipment Operator for the village. 
  
As COVID restrictions are being lifted, we can bring back summer activities.  The village summer recrea-
tion program will take place once again and will run from July 19 through August 13 in Hickory Park. We 
have hired a certified teacher, Evie Rodriguez, as counselor.  Registration materials will be available at the 
office and on the village website.  
 
Families of current service members previewed Hometown Hero banners during a reception at the Legion 
on Sunday, 5/16. The banners are now on display along Route 19 in the village until Veteran’s Day.  We 
now have 11 honor bricks being added to the Veterans Walkway in Hickory Park. 
 
Memorial Day, May 31, is a time to remember those who have died in war, a time to remember those who 
gave their lives in service to our country, a time to honor their sacrifice. Join our veterans at Hickory Park 
at 9:30am for the annual remembrance ceremony. 
 
Enjoy the warm weather!  Stay safe! 



Save the Date 

Village Emergency  
Contact Numbers 

 

Electric 353-0981 
Sewer 353-3659 

 
The office will be closed  

       Monday, May 31st  
  in honor of  
  Memorial Day 

Village Information 

Our 2021 Community 
Garden has a limited 

number of 4’ x 10’ plots 
available. The cost is 

$25 per plot. If you are       
interested, please      
contact the Office. 

 
Refuse Service will be   

delayed one day.  
Pickup will be on  

Wednesday, June 2nd 
 due to the  

Memorial Day Holiday. 

 
 

BBCA BERGEN PARK MINI FEST 
 

June 12, 2021   Hickory Park 
 

3pm – 7pm  Chiavetta’s  Drive thru 
Chicken BBQ 

 
6:30pm – 9:30 pm  Charlie Mitchell 

Band 
 

9:30pm  Annual Fireworks Display 
 

Barbecue tickets can be reserved by sending a check 
made payable to BBCA to                                         

Village of Bergen,  PO Box 100,  Bergen, NY 14416                                          
with notation BBCA Chicken BBQ 

 

Ceremony to remember 

those men and women 

who gave their lives for 

a free America. 

Monday, May 31st 

 Hickory Park 

 9:30am 

2021 Summer Recreation  
Program 

 

July 19th through August 13th 
Monday through Friday 

10am to 1pm 
Registration forms are online or at the office 
We are also accepting applications for junior 

counselors. Please contact the office. 

Brush Pickup 
 

Began April 5th. 
Brush and bagged leaves will be  

picked up each Monday,  
weather permitting 

Happy National EMS Week! 
 

May 16-22, 2021 
 

Thank you to all of those who       
answer the call here in Bergen and  

everywhere! 

Hometown Heroes Banner Program 
 

The Bergen Triangle Club,      

Ladies Auxiliary of the Sackett-

Merrill-White American Legion, 

and the Friends of Bergen are 

proud to announce the Hometown 

Heroes Banner Program. The  

program serves as a tribute to  

recognize service men and   

women from Bergen who are  

currently serving our country in a 

branch of the military. We have 

hung our first banners along 

Route 19. We are still accepting  

orders for more to add to those. Information and     

application forms are on the village website. 


